
 PARKS RECREATION & WATERFRONT

DISCLOSURE NOTICE TO ALL PERSONS

USING GABE CATALFO FIELDS AT HARRISON PARK

Air quality  at this site does not meet State standards.  All children and elderly people with 
preexisting respiratory and cardiac illness should exercise caution when using Harrison Park and 
the shelter.  Pregnant women may  also be at risk.  Should you have any  questions please contact 
your doctor.

An air quality study for this site is available on the City’s website:
www.ci.berkeley.ca.us/parks/parkspages/Harrison.html

The City  of Berkeley requires all persons (or parents of children) using Gabe Catalfo Fields at 
Harrison Park to sign a disclosure notice stating that they understand these fields are located in an 
industrial neighborhood.  Persons using these fields shall agree not to interfere with businesses in 
the area, to respect all no parking zones, and do not block driveways.  Please be advised that 
truck traffic, industrial noises and odors and other activity associated with industrial uses are a 
normal and lawful condition resulting from operations in this industrial area.

For more specific information, contact the Parks Recreation and Waterfront Department at 
981-6700.
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